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“Hello everyone! My name is Anmoldeep and I am your Student Union President. I hope 
you’re all having a great time at college so far.
As your Student Union, we’ve been working hard to make your experiences in college 
even better.
One of our biggest projects right now is securing a common room area for both Sandwell 
College and Central Saint Michael’s. We’ve had multiple meetings and discussions, and 
we’re doing everything we can to make this happen for you!
In the meantime, we have an exciting event coming up; our Valentine’s Day celebration on 
14 Feb! Get ready for a fun-filled day with great activities, so be sure to join in.
We also have a wide variety of sports clubs and activities to get involved in, including 
badminton, football, volleyball, and many more. It’s a great way to stay active and meet 
new people, so don’t miss out!
If you have any event ideas or suggestions for what the Student Union should work on 
next, we’d love to hear from you!
You can email me on 703637@sandwellcollege.ac.uk or visit the Student Union office 
or the Central Saint Michael’s Student Hub to share your thoughts.
Your voice matters, and we’re here to make college life the best it can be for you!
Together, we can turn every challenge into an opportunity and create the college 
experience we all dream of.”
— Anmoldeep and the Student Union Team

Student Union
Working for You
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LGBTQ+ History Month is a time to celebrate the rich and diverse history of the LGBTQ+ 
community. It’s a time to reflect on the struggles and triumphs of LGBTQ+ individuals, and 
to honour the contributions they have made to society. It is also a time to recommit to the 
fight for equality and justice for all LGBTQ+ people.
Here are some ways students can get involved in LGBTQ+ History Month:
•	 Attend events we will be hosting: These events can be a great way to learn more 

about LGBTQ+ history and culture.
•	 Get involved in student organisations: 

There are many student organisations 
that support LGBTQ+ students and 
allies. Getting involved in one of these 
organisations is a great way to meet 
other students who are passionate about 
LGBTQ+ issues.

•	 Educate yourself: There are many 
resources available online and in libraries 
about LGBTQ+ history. Take some time 
to learn more about the history of the 
community.

•	 Be an ally: Even if you are not LGBTQ+ 
yourself, you can be an ally to the 
LGBTQ+ community. This means standing 
up for LGBTQ+ people and speaking out 
against discrimination.

LGBTQ+ History Month
February 2025

Student Union is an organisation run by students, for students. It offers support and 
advice, provides entertainment, charity events and a wide variety of trips in and out of 
the UK. All students from all campuses are automatically members of the Student Union. 
Get involved! If you see a Student Union member around campus, please speak to them 
about events and activities. If you have any ideas for events that you would like to see 
happen or help organise, the Student Union can help make it happen for you.
Activities they’ve arranged include: the Fresher’s Fayre; Student Conference; sports 
clubs; trips to Alton Towers and London; social events; Student Council; Course 
Representatives; and other clubs.
Look out for events posted on the Student Homepage and the Our College mobile app.

Student Union
Sandwell, CSM & Cadbury
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‘PRIDE’ FILM 
SCREENINGS
A true story which 
depicts a group of gay 
and lesbian activists 
affected by the British 
miners strike in 1984. 
Popcorn and pizza will 
be provided.

‘WHY I’M 
AN ALLY’ 
EXHIBITION
An exhibition/
presentation featuring 
historical people from 
the LGBT+ community.

LGBTEA 
PARTY
An inclusive and safe 
gathering with drinks, 
cakes and music.

AT THE SANDWELL FAMILY OF COLLEGES

W/C
24 Feb 
2025
Central 
Campus 
Atrium

24 Feb 
2025
12:00–
13:30
Room TBC

11 Feb 
2025
15:00
Central 
Campus 
Theatre

11 Feb 
2025
15:45
Lauren 
Crace 
Theatre

W/C
24 Feb 
2025
Cafe

W/C
24 Feb 
2025
Visitor 
Reception

27 Feb 
2025
12:15–
13:00
Cafe

25 Feb 
2025
11:45–
12:45
Room E0.5



Valentine’s Day
Fri 14 Feb 2025

To show how much we love and appreciate all our students, the Student 
Union and Student Support Services will be handing out chocolate hearts on 
14 February. Please make sure you get one.

Chocolate/Roses Giveaways
14 Feb 2025
CSM & Central Campus Receptions

Photo Booth & Chocolate/Roses Giveaways
14 Feb 2025, 11:45-12:45
Canteen
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Clubs & Events
Sandwell & CSM
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Clubs & Events
Cadbury
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